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	Visitor Safety at OTHR


VISITOR SAFETY 
Oberon Tarana Heritage Railway Inc (OTHR) welcomes you as a visitor to our heritage railway project. We are committed to ensuring that your stay with us is SAFE and enjoyable. There are no restrictions applying to visitors to the Oberon Station and display area however the OTHR policy that will apply to other areas follows.

Visitors to restricted work areas are to be directed by their host to sign the Visitors Book on arrival and Sign OUT when you leave. For groups (eg. students), the group leader (eg. teacher) signs on behalf of the group 

Depending on the area you visit, you may need Personal Protective Equipment with the minimum requirement being:

· A High Visibility safety orange vest (loan vests are available).

· Enclosed footwear - thongs and sandals are unacceptable.

All visitors are to be under the supervision of their host at all times

Use COMMON SENSE in moving around the site as there are numerous obstructions in a working railway which may cause injury from Trips, Slips and Falls. Look where you are walking and follow your guide closely.
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